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A very big welcome to everyone returning to school this week. 

In particular a very warm welcome to welcome the new children in Class           

Reception and also to other children that have joined us in other year groups;         

we hope you’ve had a good start and that’ll you’ll enjoy your time with us at  

Chaddesley Corbett Endowed Primary School. 

Healthy snacks at break time                                                       

Reception and KS1 children are provided with a healthy 

fruit snack every break time.  If children in KS2 wish to 

bring a snack please ensure you send a ‘healthy snack’ 

for your child to enjoy at break times eg. a piece of fruit, 

chopped up carrot sticks, cucumber etc.   

      

Gold Star of the 

Week! 

Nursery ~ Shelby Tolley                                                

Pre-School ~ George Stockdale                                            

Rec ~ Whole Class                                            

Year 1 ~ Jacob Colledge                                            

Year 2 ~ Brooke Williams                                         

Year 3 ~ James Desmond                                          

Year 4 ~ Bethan Cooney                                               

Year 5 ~ Alfie Brown                                                 

Year 6 ~ Sabrina Banner  

Parents/Carers of children in Years 1 - 6  are 

invited to join us at our assembly on          

Monday 12th September at 2.45pm to see 

your child receive their certificate and to 

hear why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

Children in Class Reception will join the 

weekly assembly once they are feeling more 

settled. We will keep you informed. 

We will be having our Sports Afternoon on 

Thursday 29th September at 1.30pm for 

pupils from Years 1 - Year 6.                  

Hopefully refreshments will be available 

during the afternoon.  

Class Reception will have a separate Early Years Sports Afternoon along-

side pupils in Pre-School & Nursery.  

Further information to follow nearer the time. 

 

  Harriers Penalty Shoot Out Competition 

Following the Harriers Penalty Shoot Out 

Competition in June, Jackson Teale, who 

was one of the children who won the most  

penalties on the day, attended the                

Kidderminster Harriers penalty shoot out 

final in the summer holidays.                 

Jackson scored 9 out of 10 penalties wining 

the competition! Along with his family we 

are extremely proud of Jackson for              

representing Chaddesley Corbett Primary 

School and doing so brilliantly! 

 

Here is the link to the September/

October issue of the Families 

Hereford & Worcester Magazine 

 https://issuu.com/familiesonline/

docs/famh_wseptoct22digital?

fr=sNTM4MTUzNTE4NTA  

ERIC                           

ERIC (Everyone      

Reading in Class) will 

take place every 

Wednesday at 3.00pm. If you’d like to 

attend, please meet in the school      

lobby area and you will be directed to 

your child’s classroom. 

Nursery & Pre-School will hold their 

ERIC at 2.45pm also on Wednesdays. 

Please go to directly to your child’s 

classroom to sign in there. 

https://clt1216918.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=E4EE151&e=14E578B&c=129196&t=0&l=4C3F2234&email=iqBgbIwjJLKuYF%2BhtI3T0UYJxB8CxHUcap9M6Cd%2FQtwxe2llp4ctpA%3D%3D&seq=2
https://clt1216918.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=E4EE151&e=14E578B&c=129196&t=0&l=4C3F2234&email=iqBgbIwjJLKuYF%2BhtI3T0UYJxB8CxHUcap9M6Cd%2FQtwxe2llp4ctpA%3D%3D&seq=2
https://clt1216918.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=E4EE151&e=14E578B&c=129196&t=0&l=4C3F2234&email=iqBgbIwjJLKuYF%2BhtI3T0UYJxB8CxHUcap9M6Cd%2FQtwxe2llp4ctpA%3D%3D&seq=2


Dates for your Diary                                                               

September                                               

Wednesday 14th - Friday 16th September - Year 6 residential visit to Malvern                                                                           

Monday 19th - EYFS/KS1 Maths Workshop                                                                                                                                       

Monday 26th - Yr 2 & KS2 Maths Workshop                                                                                                                                 

Thursday 29th - Year 1 - Year 6 Sports Afternoon at 1.30pm 

October                                                          

Tuesday 11th - Parents’ Evening from 3.30pm - 7.00pm                                                                                                              

Thursday 13th - Parents’ Evening from 3.30pm - 5.30pm                                                                                                                 

Thursday 20th - Year Rec - Year 6 - Flu Immunisation in School                                                                                                                      

Friday 21st  - break up for half term                                                                                                                                                      

Monday 31st - Return to school  

November 

Wednesday 2nd November - Tempest Photography School portrait and sibling photographs 

 

 

 

 

Please contact the school office on 01562 777312 

if you need any help with filling out the application 

form or contact the clerk by email 

ybclerk@gmail.com  


